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Season 22 Evaluations Update: 
 
At JuST Cheer All Stars the health and safety of our athletes and families is, and will always be, 
our top priority. Given talks of possible reopening’s beginning in June, we at JuST Cheer All 
Stars, have implemented a new outline on the initial process for our 2020-2021 season.  
 
Our evaluations were scheduled to take place June 15th and June 16th. We have decided to 
cancel this event and allow for athletes and parents to become acclimated to the slow 
reopening process of New Jersey. We are requiring all new and returning athletes to register 
with JuST Cheer, so we can better gage who will be committing to our program for season 22, 
(registration link can be found on the homepage of our website).  
 
We will be taking the month of June to host “Rebound clinics” for our registered athletes, to 
gradually reintroduce all the elements of competitive cheer in a safe and effective manner. All 
clinics will abide by specific guidelines and protocols, which will follow all safety precautions set 
forth by health and governing officials. Our current guidelines and procedures can also be 
found on the homepage of our website. Please keep in mind all guidelines and procedures are 
subject to change, to adhere to current situations.  
 
For the month of July, we will be implementing “Leveled Practices”. All athletes will begin to 
practice with the level they competed on the previous season, i.e. level 1, level 2 etc. If your 
athlete is new to competitive cheer, we will provide a skill chart to better understand where 
your athlete may fall. During leveled practices, we will use this time to adjust athletes’ 
placements, moving individuals up/down levels, as we see fit. Please keep in mind, all practices 
will operate under a modified practice schedule to minimize the flow and capacity within our 
facility.  
 
In August, following a month of assessment, we will begin solidifying teams for Season 22. 
Please note, all information stated above is tentative, and depends solely on governing officials 
and reopening dates. In an effort to maintain the safety of all within our gym, face coverings 
will be required by all staff members of JuST Cheer All Stars. Face coverings will not be required 
for athletes, but instead recommended as this may cause a breathing hazard for some. We 
hope to see you all soon and are so excited for what the new season will hold! 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
JuST Cheer All Stars  


